
Thank You
from the family of

Alan Solverson
We wish to thank the Bethel Home, Tri-State Ambulance,

Vernon Memorial Hospital and Bland-Bekkedal
Hospice House for the wonderful care.

We appreciate the phone calls, cards, memorials, food
and visits. Thank you to Vosseteig Funeral Home,
Pastor Kathy Ingbritsen, Ron and Patty Moilien for

the beautiful music, and casketbearers.

God Bless!

Joyce Solverson
Denise, Doug, Kirsten and Trevor Bolstad
Chris, Char, Rourie, Neo and Edan Solverson

Sherri and Steve Johnson
Craig, Renae, Anna and Cailin Solverson


